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October 3,1995

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
|Attn: Document Control Desk

Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station Units 1 and 2
Third Ten Year Interval Inspection (ISI) Plan; Proposed Relief Requests
NRC Docket Nos. 50-254 and 50-265

Reference: J. Schrage letter to U. S. NRC, dated September 25,1995.

The purpose of this letter is to supplement the referenced submittal regarding relief
requests to the Quad Cities ISI Plan. Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.55a(a)(3), the referenced
relief requests described alternative testing requirements. In the referenced submittal,
Comed provided an example of NRC staff approval (Safety Evaluation dated February 24,
1995) for similar relief requests for Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station. However,
the correct reference of NRC staff approval for similar relief requests (Relief Request R12,
Part B and Part C) should be the Safety Evaluation, dated April 5,1994, for Oyster Creek
Nuclear Generating Station. Comed apologizes for any inconvenience this issue may
have caused the NRC staff.

If there are any further questions, please contact this office.

Jincer y,

M
'eter L. Piet

Nuclear Licensing Administrator

cc: H. J. Miller, Regional Administrator - RIII
R. M. Pulsifer, Project Manager - NRR
C. G. Miler, Senior Resident Inspector - Quad Cities
Office of Nuclear Facility Safety - IDNS

.: :::..::--:::::::.

OFFICIAL SEAL
MARY JO YACK

NOTARY PUBilC STATE oF ILLINOIS
MY CoMMISSloN E KPIRES'11/29/97
.::::::,.:::::::::::::::::::

% q ,,, n , n1 YvM /0 <lW
k.\nta\ quad \reliefawpf

'

[
I

'

1 |in n s n
9510100005 951003
PDR ADOCK 05000254 b i gi
Q

.
.

PDR
_ 1

A ttnicom 0,mpany

. _ _ - . - . __


